
From: Gray, Matthew [mailto:MGray@city.cleveland.oh.us]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 1, 2017 2:28 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Case #16-1871- EL-BGN Icebreaker Windpower 
 
Dear Ohio Power Siting Board, 
 
Please see a letter from the City of Cleveland in support of the Icebreaker Windpower project, Case #16-
1871- EL-BGN Icebreaker Windpower. 
 
If any questions, please let me know, and thank you for your consideration. 
 
Best, 
Matt 
 

Matt Gray 
Chief of Sustainability 
City of Cleveland 
    
P: (216) 664-2246   
W: Mayor’s Office of Sustainability 
Learn More. Do More. www.SustainableCleveland.org  

 
 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.city.cleveland.oh.us%2FCityofCleveland%2FHome%2FGovernment%2FCityAgencies%2FOfficeOfSustainability&data=02%7C01%7Ccontactopsb%40puco.ohio.gov%7C11cc790da8df460bfe6c08d521603c7d%7C50f8fcc494d84f0784eb36ed57c7c8a2%7C0%7C0%7C636451620234660859&sdata=7Vog8jqq4ObL4NhyXU72nO3vTJBmCezWItaJfZiryBY%3D&reserved=0
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.sustainablecleveland.org%2F&data=02%7C01%7Ccontactopsb%40puco.ohio.gov%7C11cc790da8df460bfe6c08d521603c7d%7C50f8fcc494d84f0784eb36ed57c7c8a2%7C0%7C0%7C636451620234660859&sdata=%2FDCne4cJV0WH1ZP%2BdLjgPkHrXnY4UVuxurZsNBp5cUw%3D&reserved=0
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From: Kate White [mailto:kohlberg1@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 2, 2017 8:34 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: 16-1871-EL-BGN icebreaker windpower 
 
To whom it may concern, 
Concerning 16-1871-EL-BGN icebreaker windpower 
I am writing in support of this project.  
I am a member of ibew local 38. This project would provide much needed work for our local.  
I also strongly believe that our country, and our city, needs to invest in alternative forms of 
energy. This project could lead to more work in this area, which could capitalize on Cleveland's 
current growth. We could potentially be a leader in the field of alternative energy. I am a 
Cleveland resident, and really love our city.  I would like to see our public image improve, and 
this project could help. 
Please support this project.  
Thank you for your consideration.  
Sincerely, 
Catherine White 
2013 West 19 St 
Cleveland Ohio 44113 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 
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This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 
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Case No(s). 16-1871-EL-BGN
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